
 

 
 

 

Town of Vienna, Virginia Police Department 

Media Information Release – March 4, 2020 

 
Gun Store Burglary  

 
On Monday, March 2, at approximately 6 a.m., the Vienna Police Department responded 

to a burglary report at the Vienna Arsenal gun store located at 386 Maple Ave East. Upon 

arrival, Vienna Police officers met with the business owner, who advised that the 

business had been burglarized.  

 

Investigation revealed that the suspects forced entry into the establishment and stole 

approximately 25 firearms. Vienna Police Detectives and Agents from the Bureau of 

Alcohol, Tobacco, and Firearms (ATF) are investigating the case.  

 

If you believe you have information about this investigation, please contact Detective 

Leroux at 703-255-6322 or email him at Scott.Leroux@viennava.gov.  

 

 
For additional information, please contact  

MPO Juan Vazquez - Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer,  

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703.255.7845 
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